MEPA NOTICE

NOMINATIONS FOR CITIZENS ADVISORY COMMITTEE
SOUTH WEYMOUTH NAVAL AIR STATION REDEVELOPMENT

EOEA# 11085R Redevelopment of the Former Naval Air Station and Associated
Transportation Improvements

Secretary Pritchard is soliciting nominations for three positions that have become vacant
on the Citizens Advisory Committee (CAC) for Redevelopment of the Former Naval Air
Station and Associated Transportation Improvements. The CAC was established to assist
in review of the project, as proposed in the Certificate on the Special Review Procedure
(October 11, 2000), and is now beginning its review of a revised development plan.

Nominations should be made in writing to Secretary Pritchard and should describe the
nominee’s interest in the project, his or her affiliation, and qualifications that the nominee
would bring to the CAC. In accordance with the MEPA regulations, I expect that the
CAC shall be diverse in affiliation and experience, and fairly represent a range of
viewpoints.

Nominations should be sent by Friday September 9, 2005 to:

Secretary Stephen R. Pritchard

Executive Office of Environmental Affairs
Attn: MEPA Office, Aisling Eglington
EOEA# 11085R

100 Cambridge Street, Suite 900

Boston, MA 02114-2524




